
 
 

 

With need greater than ever, join us for the 11th Interfaith Mini-Walk for Hunger. Let’s 
live our shared values to help those in need by supporting Project Bread, an 
organization which ensures our neighbors in our community have the food they need. 
 
Given the pandemic, we will not be able to have a single communal Walk event.  
Instead, we ask you to join us for: 
 

Forty Days for Food 
Sunday, September 13th - Thursday, October 22nd 

 
During this time, we encourage each faith organization to: 
 

1. Join our kickoff ceremony (details to follow). 
2. Set a fundraising goal for your organization (for example, $10 for every family 

unit).  Think about a fun experience or “prize” for when your organization 
meets that goal! 

3. Encourage able congregants to take a walk with those they love and discuss 
issues of hunger in the community.  Set a cumulative goal of 3 miles for each 
walker during the Forty Days for Food. 

4. Educate congregants about all of our roles and responsibilities in caring for the 
hungry. 

 
All funds this year will be collected through our Project Bread Interfaith Mini-Walk for 
Hunger website: http://support.projectbread.org/goto/interfaithmini. Register your 
organization as a team and folks can donate to your team to generate a little healthy 
competition between organizations (just for fun!).  Come show the community that 
together, we are stronger; together, we can make a difference.  This year, we need 
your help more than ever. 
 

Interested?  Have questions?  Contact: Connie Rizoli at connie.rizoli@gmail.com. 
 

THANKS TO OUR GOLD SPONSORS! 
 
 
 

Hunger hasn’t gone away.  

Neither should we. 

 


